
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

August 20, 2003 
 
 

 
 

To the Honorable, the Common Council 
 
Subject:  Cost Sharing Agreement  

    North 124th Street Paving Project 
 

Dear Council Members: 
 
 The City of Milwaukee in cooperation with the City of Wauwatosa, have 

scheduled the construction of North 124th Street from West Ruby Avenue (extended) to 
West Hampton Avenue for 2004.  The majority of the project is in the City of 

Wauwatosa. 
 
 We have prepared and recommend adoption of the attached resolution approving 

the cost sharing agreement with the City of Wauwatosa. 
 

      Very truly yours, 
 
 

 
      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

      City Engineer 
MLD:cjt 
 

Attachment 
 

 
 


